
 

The City of Jarrell Offices  
will be Closed on 

Thursday and Friday,  
November 23rd and November 24th, 2023 

For Thanksgiving Holidays. 

___________________________________________________________ 
Have a Safe and Happy Thanksgiving 

From the Staff at the City of Jarrell 
A Deposit Box next to the front door is available for 

payments. Thank you! 
 

 


